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Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street, Room 1451
San Francisco, California 94106

Attention: Mr. J. D. Shiffer, Vice President
Nuclear Power Generation,

Licensing'entlemen:

I If

I

Thank you for your letter dated September 10, 1985 informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the items which -we brou'ght to your attention in our
letter dated August 6, 1985. Your corrective actions will be verified during
a future inspection.

With regard to the issue of chemistry and radiation protection technician
qualifications we wish to point out that NRC considers chemistry as one
speciality and radiation protection as another. We will,examine your system
designed to assure that only qualified technicians are assigned to fill
responsible positions during future inspections. However, be aware that in
those instances where performance deficiencies can be related to not meeting
minimum qualification requirements, NRC enforcement action can result.

Sincerely,

is/
D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Safety & Projects

bcc w/copy PG&E ltr dtd 9/10/85:
State of CA
Mr. Martin
Joan Zollicoffer
RSB/Document Contxol Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector
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